
 
June 9, 2021 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver CO 80203 
 
 

Re: Completeness Date Extension Request - 112c Construction Materials 
Reclamation Permit Application (File No. M-2021-021)  

 
 
Dear Ms. Yeldell, 
 
This letter shall serve as IHC Scott, Inc.’s Completeness Date Extension Request 
regarding the above-referenced application.  The requested decision date is July 16, 
2021. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me directly at 720-490-7407. 
 
Sincerely, 
IHC SCOTT, INC. 
 
 
 
Chris Hurley 
Corporate Counsel  
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